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TO: ALL CLEARING MEMBERS

FROM: TOM HUDON, VICE PRESIDENT – MEMBER SERVICES

DATE: SEPTEMBER 14, 2001

SUBJECT:              OPTI0N EXPIRATION

OCC CONFIRMS THAT OPTIONS EXPIRATION
FOR SEPT. 22 REMAINS UNCHANGED

CHICAGO (September 14, 2001) ---- The Options Clearing Corporation (OCC) confirmed today
that next week’s expiration date, Sept. 22, for equity, index
and treasury/interest rate options remains unchanged.

OCC stated that as a general rule it has no authority to extend options expirations.

ALL CLEARING MEMBERS ARE REQUESTED TO IMMEDIATELY ADVISE ALL BRANCH
OFFICES AND OUT-OF-TOWN CORRESPONDENTS ON THE ABOVE.

Questions regarding this memo can be addressed to Member Services at (800) 544-6091.
Within Canada call (800) 424-7320.
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